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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week: 
Acorns Class: Poppy Edgar 
 
Chestnuts Class: Xander Thompson 
 
Sycamores Class: Jake Phelps 
 
Willows Class: Gemma Massey 
 
Oaks Class: Ellie Unthank 
 
Reading star of the week: Lachie Ingram 
Writing star of the week: Lily Reed & Harry 
Bishop 
Maths star of the week: Harry Cruickshank 
PE star of the week: Ousman Saidy 
Lunchtime award: Harrie Peedell 
Smartest dressed: Ellie Newell 
 
Growth mindset: Evie Hall 
Role-model of the week: Elizabeth Denby 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

I am delighted to be able to finally 

share the result with you from our 

recent OFSTEd inspection.  We 

have sent home one copy per 

family and a copy is also available 

on our website.  Our overall grading 

is ‘Good’ and there are many 

positives to celebrate including 

values, curriculum, leadership, 

community, opportunities, 

productions, assemblies, 

safeguarding, governance, outdoor 

learning and global learning, all 

mentioned in the report, and all 

praised. The two areas to develop 

are attendance of some of our 

more vulnerable learners and to 

detail further the tracking of our 

able, gifted and talented pupils.  

These areas will both form a key 

part of the school development plan 

for the next academic year. The 

report will be also be on the 

OFSTEd website from Tuesday 4th 

July. 

 

I would just like to take this 

opportunity to thank the leadership 

team, staff, governors, pupils and 

parents for all the support, hard 

work and sheer dedication invested 

over the last four years to get such 

a positive result.  OFSTEd has 

recognised a school which is 

thriving, happy and that has a real 

drive to be the best it can be.  I am 

proud to be its headteacher. 



Sports day arrangements 

   Just a reminder that we are looking 
forward to seeing you for our annual 

sports day on Friday 7th July next week.  
Please do join your children for a picnic 
lunch at 12pm.  The races will begin at 
12.45pm.  Keep your fingers crossed 

for dry weather! 

Cycling proficiency  

Well done to Tegan, Alana, Ellie G, 

Ryan, Sophie, Harry L, Ella-Rose, Johnny 

 and Charlie who all successfully 

received certificates in their cycling 

 proficiency test today.  We are very proud 

 of you all! 

A huge thanks to Mrs Ashworth and her  

team of helpers who led and organised the  

sessions – much appreciated. 



Residential 

 

   We are just awaiting the final few reply 
slips for our Y6 residential in November.  
Please hand into the office as soon as 

possible as we would like all the 
children to take part in this wonderful 

opportunity. 

Academy update 

 

Don’t forget that if you haven’t sent any 

questions/comments through to our 

academy sub committee, you have until 

3pm on Friday 7th July to do so.  Go to the 

academies page on the website for further 

information. 


